MINUTES

CEPP
Meeting #20

Friday, December 1, 2000
Present: Adam Abramowitz, Sandy Baum, Susan Bender, John Berman,

John Brueggeman, Pat Fehling, Pat Oles, Lary Opitz, David
Peterson

1. Adam read a statement from Academic Council regarding the
curriculum proposal.
2. CEPP approved the minutes from meeting #19.

3. The committee agreed to co-sponsor a gathering in honor of
Eric Weller.

4. John Brueggeman informed the committee that according to John
Thomas, we can bring a revised motion as a substitute motion
as long as the Chair approves it.

5. Ann Henderson is concerned about the idea of allowing students
to choose which set of requirements to meet. We agreed to
wait until after a new core curriculum is passed to decide on
implementation details.

6. We made minor changes to the wording of the proposal.

7. The Committee discussed what our response would be if specific
amendments not consistent with our goals for the revised
curriculum passed the faculty.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandy Baum



